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16th	July		2021	
	
Dear	parents	and	carers,		

Please	find	below	the	information	about	the	classes	and	teachers	for	September	2021.	The	children	will	be	meeting	their	new	
teacher	for	a	short	session	on	Monday	19th	July.	We	have	made	some	changes	to	the	class	names	for	September	–	all	classes	will	
be	named	after	countries	or	oceans	to	help	develop	the	children’s	geographical	knowledge.	

Early	Years	 		 Year	4	

Ladybird/Bumblebee																																											
Sarah	Ward				 		

China	Class																																																																					
Carol	Amonsingh	

Atlantic	class																																																																						
Nicola	Green	 		

India	Class																																																																											
Chloe	Nicolaides							

Pacific	Class																																																																					
Ashlee	Crean	 		

Japan	Class																																																																						
James	Quinlan	

Year	1	 		 Year	5	

Daffodil	will	now	be	England	Class																																																																											
Ayshe	Esiner																																					 		

Brazil	Class																																																																			
Patrick	McCabe	

Tulip	will	now	be	known	as	Scotland	Class																																																																	
Nikhat	Mackey/	Andrea	Demirdjian	 		

Argentina	Class		
Maria	Evangelou/Heather	Riley	

Crocus	will	now	be	known	as	Wales	Class																																																																			
Tim	Cook	 		

Peru	Class		
Olivia	Pryce		

Year	2	 		 Year	6	

Nile	will	now	be	known	as	Ghana	Class																																																																				
Lauryn	Melvin																																		

		 Blueberry	will	now	be	known	as	Cuba	Class								
Jayne	Pike																																																																																																																												

Amazon	will	now	be	known	as	Kenya	Class																																																																																																																																				
Delia	Kyriacou																																				

		 Cranberry			will	now	be	known	as	Bahamas	Class																																																																																																																																			
Jeremy	Schmitz	

Thames	will	now	be	known	as	Somalia	Class																																																																																																																																						
Sasha	Gordon	

		 Mulberry	will	now	be	known	as		Jamaica	Class																																																																																																																																									
Sarah	Fincham/Ami	Retvan	

Year	3	 		 Additional	Provisions	

France	Class	
Charmaine	Class	

		 Rainbow	Class		
Claire	Heywood	

Spain	Class																																																																											
Senay		Serkanat	

		 Olympus	Class															
Vicky	Langan	

Turkey	Class																																																																						
Bethan	Loots	

		 Everest	Class		
Georgina	Morgan		

	

	



	

As	with	every	year,	we	have	some	new	members	of	staff	joining	and	some	leaving	:	

Good	byes:	
We	say	good	bye	to	Amy	Warner	who	will	be	relocating	from	September.	We	thank	Amy	for	all	the	work	that	she	has	done	for	
the	pupils	at	Chesterfield	and	wish	her	well	with	her	future	career.	
Thank	you	to	Debi	Tunbridge	for	all	her	work	with	the	IT	provision	at	Chesterfield	and	wish	her	well	with	her	new	home.	We	also	
wish	Sharon	Gibbings,	Deborah	Brown,	Melissa	Odabasi	,	Kalolina	Tuszynska	and	Robert	Petch	the	best	of	luck	for	the	future.		
Sobia	Ali	and	Jenaye	Charles	have	been	successful	in	their	teaching	training	this	year	and	are	moving	on	to	new	schools	for	their	
NQT	year.		
We	have	three	lovely	ladies,	Kasia	Pasternak,	Clara	Donaldson	and	Melissa	Langiu,	who	will	all	be	going	on	maternity	leave	-	we	
wish	them	well	with	their	new	arrivals.	
	
We	will	write	to	you	again	next	week	to	share	lots	of	information	about	September	and	how	the	school	will	be	for	everyone!	

We	wish	you	all	a	happy	holiday.	

Kind	Regards,	

Zoe	&	Kelly	

	

	

	


